
Doll, Laura 

7/23/2014 4:48:49 PM
elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: PG&E Carmel Supplemental Information

Liza

Thanks so much for the feedback yesterday.

I spoke with the team and they said that a table is being developed to more clearly lay out what 
things have changed/are changing in the way we work. We had not heard an August 5 date 
from Carmel for a Council meeting, but will work to have something prepared in advance of 
that. I’ll share that with you in case you have a chance to provide any feedback.

Meanwhile, I realized that you may not have seen this info we provided for the last meeting 
with Carmel on July 8. I provided it to Terrie in case there was media interest, and someone on 
your team received it (the assigned investigator, I believe).

Thanks again.

Laura

From: Doll, Laura
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 11:43 AM
To: Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: | Redacted
Subject: PG&E Carmel Supplemental Information

Terrie

FYI. This info will be provided this afternoon to the Mayor, City Administrator and others at 
the City of Carmel. The cover letter provides a good overview of what has happened since the 
March 3 incident, and the attachments further answer specific questions the City has put 
forward in recent weeks.
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There’s a lot here. I know that the package of info is also being provided to the SED 
investigator.

Thanks

Laura
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